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We Survived!! The Spring Conference was on April 20-22 in Scotts-

dale, and our theme was “Survivor.”  Pete Scobell, celebrated Navy 

SEAL, competitive skier and athlete, mountain climber, inspiration, 

advocate, and now country singer who has worked with Wynonna 

Judd and Cactus Moser, was our keynote speaker.  He reminded us 

that whether you are a soldier recovering from “blast effect” or 

working in healthcare you have to own your own issues and work on fixing it.  No one 

else is going to do it for you.  We heard from Jerry Bridge who reminded us that we 

can’t get it all done, so don’t try.  Prioritize and do the things that matter most.  That 

means taking time for ourselves and family in order to continue to survive. The tribe 

has been requested to complete surveys to evaluate the conference.  We will 

use our member feedback from the latest survey to plan our future educational con-

tent.   Thank you for participating in programs this year.  We hope you found the con-

tent provided this year valuable.  

If you are interested in helping decide and provide content for the future, please email 

the Program Chair on the AZ HFMA website.   

 
 


